
COMMENTS FROM MOROCCO 
 

Contribution received in reply to UPOV Circular E-21/231, of November 19, 2021 
 
 

From: Aziz Bensajjay <bensajjay.aziz@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 5:05 PM 
To: mail, Upov <upov.mail@upov.int> 
 
 
Good day, 
 
Having read document UPOV/EXN/EDV/3 Draft 3, we propose to delete paragraph 26, on page 10.  
As it stands, the paragraph gives rise to some confusion with regard to the figures contained in the 
document. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bensajjay Aziz 
Chief of the Seeds and Plant Control Division, 
Animal and Plant Heritage Protection Directorate 
National Office of Sanitary Food Safety 
Rabat 
Morocco 
 
 
 

[End] 


